
	
May	1,	2018	
	
	
	
Dear									,	
	
	
Jenks	Pom	is	beginning	another	exciting	year.		Tryouts	for	the	2018-2019	school	year	have	taken	
place	and	practices	have	begun.		Our	four	teams:		Middle	School,	Junior	High,	Junior	Varsity,	and	
Varsity	will	be	attending	Universal	Dance	Association	Camp	this	summer	with	the	goal	of	
qualifying	for	the	National	Dance	Team	Championship	in	Orlando,	Florida	in	February,	2019.	
		
The	girls	of	Jenks	Pom	participate	in	sideline	and	half-time	performances	during	football	and	
basketball	games,	as	well	as	competing	at	regional,	state	and	national	competitions.		They	
participate	in	community	service	projects	and	are	top	students	at	Jenks	Public	Schools.		Last	
year,	all	four	of	our	squads	won	the	title	of	2017	State	Champions	in	their	respective	divisions.		
At	the	2018	National	Dance	Team	Championship,	the	Junior	High	squad	placed	4th,	our	JV	squad	
placed	2nd,	and	our	Varsity	squad	placed	6th	in	the	nation.		It	is	exciting	to	see	the	hard	work	
and	months	of	practice	pay	off	for	these	amazingly	dedicated	young	women.		We	are	immensely	
proud	of	all	of	our	squads.			
	
Each	girl	is	responsible	for	paying	for	camp	and	competition	registrations,	choreography,	dance	
shoes,	costumes,	travel	expenses	and	coaching	fees.		On	average,	a	family	can	expect	to	pay	
$3,750	a	year	to	participate	in	the	Jenks	Pom	program.	The	girls	and	their	families	participate	in	
many	fundraisers	throughout	the	year	to	help	reduce	costs.			
	
We	request	your	assistance	in	helping	to	defray	these	costs	by	becoming	a	Jenks	Pom	
Corporate	Sponsor.		Please	review	the	enclosed	sponsorship	levels	and	benefits.		Your	
assistance	of	$100,	$150,	$300,	$500	or	$1,000	will	greatly	make	a	difference	in	the	lives	of	the	
girls	that	participate	in	the	Jenks	Pom	program.		Your	donation	is	tax-deductible	at	the	amount	
indicated	by	level.			Thank	you	for	considering	this	request.	
	
Thank	you,	
	
	
	
	
	 	 	 	 	
	


